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Issued by Chief Directorate: Communications                 Enquiries: Thami Mchunu 079 519 6997  

 

Issue Date: Friday, 9 December 2011 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

The National Department of Public Works would like to indicate that the 
information contained in the supplementary affidavit of the suspended 
Acting Director General of the Department, Mr Sam Vukela,  cannot be 
commented on due to the fact that the matter is currently in court. 
 
The Department will only comment once the Court proceedings have been 
finalised.  
 
The Department further confirms that the three officials have been put on 
suspension. The charges have been issued to them. The normal 
disciplinary process will commence soon.  
 
 
 
Issued: 
Mandla Mabuza 
Acting Director General    
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Ends. 
 
Issued by: 

Thami Mchunu 

National Department of Public Works 

Director: Media & Stakeholder Relations 

012 337 2039 - Landline 

079 519 6997 - Mobile 

 


